ST HELENS REFEREES’ SOCIETY

Minutes of the Monthly Meeting held at Greenalls on Monday 3rd November 2014

The Chairman opened the meeting at 19:50 and welcomed all members and guests in attendance.

Minutes of the last monthly meeting (October 2014): Proposed: Callum Deeming and Seconded: Mark Dransfield - that they be accepted as a true and accurate record.  

Secretary’s Report: 

No matters to report
Treasurer’s Report: 

Treasurer absent for this months meeting. 
Treasurer has provided Chairman with figures as;
Bank: 150.00
Cash: 690.00
Balance: 840.00
Training Slot :
Mick Southern – ‘Question of Law’
Members were separated into teams and provided with match based scenarios and incidents. Teams then discussed how they would handle the incidents described. 
This excellent presentation from Mick provided some great talking points, debates and an opportunity for members to test their knowledge.

Mick was thanked by the Chairman and presented with a bottle of wine. 
Training Officer
Steve provided law clarification regarding correct signalling by assistant referees when awarding a foul inside the penalty box and the making of substitutions prior to throw in's and corner kicks.
The meeting was closed by the chairman at 21:05.
Next meeting is: Monday 1st December 2014
